
Manager Sinead, her team, and the owners would like to 
welcome you to The Wainwright this Spring.

As we head toward the first anniversary of our opening, 
at the end of April last year, we continue to bring the 
best of Cumbria to our customers wherever we can.

What has been happening since the last Wainwrites?

Artist Raises Funds For Cumbrian Flood Appeal

Here at The Wainwright we have been privileged to have 
received the support and encouragement of artist and 
guidebook writer Mark Richards who has provided us with
a small collection of his works for display. Mark has  
produced two works solely to raise funds for the Cumbria
Flood Relief Appeal Fund.  We are proud to display 
prints of the works (Ashness Bridge and Glenridding 
shown below) in the bar and have a small number of 
signed copies for sale behind the bar. Prints cost £30, of
which £25 goes to the fund, and we can frame them for a
small additional cost. We would urge customers who would
like to contribute to the fund to consider Mark's prints 
(the pub is not making a profit from the sale). 

  

Local Businesses Join TV Revamp 

As you may have noticed, our TVs are dedicated, like the 
rest of the pub, to all things Cumbrian, showing short 
films of fell walking/climbing/biking. They have been well 
received by our visitors and have made pub-wide celebs 
of those who have been kind enough to let us use their 
work (@glocky9 and Alfred!).

For Spring we are adding a host of new vids from our 
best loved contributors and have also reached out to a 
number of local businesses who are offering exciting 
activity and adventure opportunities within Cumbria. We 
hope this will provide some variety for our regular 

visitors while suggesting some ideas for novel things to 
do in the local area. All while giving some local folk the 
opportunity to show their businesses to you, free, in 
return for letting us use their vids.

In our first batch we have included;

Skiing and Snowboarding on Raise (next to Helvellyn) with
The Lake District Ski Club (ever heard of it?!).

Gyroplane Flights over Derwentwater or Ullswater from 
Lake District Gyroplanes in Berrier (6 miles from here).

Paragliding/Speed Flying (tandem flights/tester days for
newbies) with Air Ventures

Guided Walks and all sorts of adventure/training 
activities with Spearhead Pursuits Lake District, Unique 
Mountain Adventures and Keswick Extreme.

If you have filmed your Cumbrian business, or your own 
walks/bike rides or other activities, and would like us to 
feature them on our TVs just let us know by telling the 
staff or contact us by email at info@thewainwright.pub.

Breaking News!!!

We have recently learned that The Wainwright has been 
judged runner up in the West Cumbria CAMRA Pub Of 
The Year award 2016. We will receive the award at a 
small ceremony on 23rd April.

This is fantastic news for us and we would like to thank 
every CAMRA member who scored our beers through 
their National Beer Scoring System (find info at 
www.camra.org.uk/nbss).

The owners would also like to give special thanks to our 
growing gang of Cumbrian brewers for the fantastic 
range of beers that we have been able to bring to you, 
and to Sinead and her team for the unceasing efforts in 
keeping the beer, and serving it to you,  in tip-top 
condition.

It's an exciting time for us and we'd like to thank you for
visiting, from all of us at The Wainwright.

http://www.camra.org.uk/nbss

